
Examples of Applications 
LED 



1. Office

Biogenet 

; I 

Location-Poland

Product Used

Smart:LED 

lntel:LED 

A provider of modern 
technologies & 
products for research 
labaroatories



GENERATED SAVINGS 

70 %
Reduction of Energy 

consumption from operating 
period of LED Lamps

18 300 kWh

Energy saved during the 
operation period of LED 

Lamps
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Smart:LED 

lntel:LED 

1. Office 

Merida 
Office and Workshop 
facility

Location - Poland

Product Used



GENERATED SAVINGS

60 % 723 750 kWh

Reduction of Energy 
consumption from operating 

period of  LED Lamps

Energy saved during the 
operation period of LED 

Lamps
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1. Office 

SGB Bank 

Location: O - 
Poland

Product Used:

Smart:LED 

lntel:LED 



GENERATED SAVINGS 

65 %
Reduction of Energy 

Consumption from operating 
period of LED Lamps

110 000 kWh

Energy saved during the 
operation period of LED Lamps

Energy Consumption Graph 
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2. Commersial

Salon 

Citroen 

Katowice 

- Poland

Product Used 

lntel:LED 

Highbay:LED 



GENERATED SAVINGS

55 %
Reduction of energy 

consumption from period of 
LED Lamps

129 600 kWh

Energy saved during the 
operation period of LED 

Lamps

Energy Consumption Graph 
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Classic Installation Installation with LED 



2. Commersial

Neonet 
Zgorzelec 

9 
Location -

Zgorzelec, Poland

Product Used 

Tracklight:LED 

I ntel:LED Linea 



GENERATED SAVINGS 

70 %
Reduction of Energy 

Consumption from operating 
period of LED Lamps

102 000 kWh

Energy Saved during the 
operation period of LED 
Lamps

Energy Consumption Graph 
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3. Public Facility 

Dworzec 

PKP Gliwice 

9 
Location - Gliwice 

Poland

Used Products :

lndustrial:LED 

.. 



GENERATED SAVINGS 

45 %
Reduction of Energy 
Consumption from 

operating period of LED 
Lamps

39 600 kWh

Energy Saved during the 
operation period of LED 

Lamps

Energy Consumption Graph 
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Classic Installation Installation with LED



4. Production Facility

Lucchini 

Location: Minsk,  

Poland

Product Used 

Highbay:LED 

Vicus:LED 



GENERATED SAVINGS 

60 %
Reduction of Energy 
Consumption from 

operating period of LED 
Lamps

1188 000 kWh

Energy Saved during the 
operation period of LED 

Lamps

Energy Consumption Graph 
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Classic Installation Installation with LED 



4. Procduction Facility

Zott 

Location: Opole- 
Poland 

Product Used 

Highbay:LED 

I ndustrial:LED 

A producer of Dairy 
Products



GENERATED SAVINGS 

60 %
Reduction of Energy 

Consumption from operating 
period of LED Lamps

1 150 800 kWh

Energy Saved during the 
operation period of LED Lamps

Energy Consumption Graph
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Classic Installation IInstallation with LED 



4. Production Facility

Kraft Foods 

Polska 

Location: Wrocław 

Poland

Product Used:

Highbay:LED 

1 ndustrial:LED 



GENERATED SAVINGS 

60% 2 293 600 kWh

Reduction of Energy 
Consumption from 

operating period of LED 
Lamps

Energy Saved during the  
operation period of LED 

Lamps

Energy Consumption Graph
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Classic Installation Installation with LED



4. Warehouse

Panopa 
Logistic 
Polska 

9 
Location - Poland 

Product Used

Highbay:LED, optyka 22x116 ° 



GENERATED SAVINGS 

60 %
Reduction of Energy 
Consumption from 

operating period of LED 
Lamps

1009400 kWh

Energy Saved during the whole 
operating period of LED Lamps

Energy Consumption Graph
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Classic Installation Installation with LED



4. Warehouse

Bosch 

Łódź 

Location: Lódź - Poland 

Products Used: 

I ntel:LED Plus 

I ndustrial:LED 

... 



GENERATED SAVINGS 

60%
Reduction of Energy 
Consumption from 

operating period of LED 
Lamps

39 375 kWh

Energy Saved during the 
operation period of LED 

Lamps

Energy Consumption Graph 
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Classic Installation Installation with LED




